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Ambassador's Message: “Welcome to the first issue of Czech the News in 2013. The year began with a milestone for the Czech people—the first direct presidential election in history. The Embassy served as a polling place for hundreds of Czech citizens who came to cast their vote. During this month, the Embassy will collaborate with the Slovak Embassy to present The Golden 60s of Czechoslovak Cinema, featuring some of the best filmmaking from the 1960s. I invite you to learn more about the upcoming events at the Czech Embassy.” ~ Petr Gandalovič
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Czech Citizens Elect New President
For the first time in history, Czech citizens had the opportunity to directly elect their next president who will succeed Václav Klaus after his second term expires on March 7. Nine candidates participated in the first round on January 11-12. Photo Courtesy: Martin Pizinger | Read more.
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Visit to Vogtle Nuclear Plant 
The Czech Republic is currently running a tender to build two new nuclear reactors in Temelín in the region of Southern Bohemia. This project is part of a long-term strategy aimed at reducing the share of electricity generated by coal and replacing it with nuclear, wind, solar or other clean energy sources. Photo Courtesy: Jaroslav Zajíček  | Read more.
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Golden 60s of Czechoslovak Cinema
The Embassy of the Czech Republic and the Embassy of the Slovak Republic will present the film series The Golden 60s of Czechoslovak Cinema, launching on February 21, 2013, at 7 pm, with the screening of The Sun in a Net (Slnko v sieti).
Photo courtesy: Czech Center | Read more.
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Menzel Retrospective in DC
The Embassy of the Czech Republic launched a year-long retrospective, featuring the work of Oscar-winning Czech director Jiří Menzel, on January 15, at the local Czech restaurant Bistro Bohem with a full house in attendance. This year marks Menzel’s 75th birthday. The film garnered the Oscar for Best Foreign Film at the Academy Awards (1968).
Photo Courtesy: Czech Center | Read more.
 


	 

	[image: image7.jpg]ON THE EDGE OF

THECOLD WAR
“\\\ b




On the Edge of the Cold War
Igor Lukeš, Professor of International Relations and History at Boston University and Honorary Consul General of the Czech Republic in Massachusetts, presented his book On the Edge of the Cold War at the Woodrow Wilson Center in Washington, DC. The book deals with the period between 1945 and 1948 in Czechoslovakia from the perspective of the US Embassy and US intelligence. Photo Courtesy: Igor Lukeš | Read more.
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Visegrád Cooperation with the US
Policymakers from four central European countries recently spent two weeks in Washington where they met with key officials and issues experts within the US policy community. They concluded their stay with the report Voices from Visegrád focused on defense cooperation, energy security and the role of the V4 in stabilizing Europe and promoting democracy. Photo Courtesy: CEPA | Read more.


